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							December 2021
Welcome to the December edition of the Ticket to Work newsletter. We have some big news for you all. We are moving!

Ticket to Work is moving the Brotherhood of St. Laurence (BSL), who share our commitment to improving employment outcomes for young people with disability. We would like to express a big thank you to NDS for supporting us to get to where we are today and we look forward to continue to work alongside NDS in a new capacity at BSL.

Ticket to Work will continue to help create positive impacts for young people with disability transitioning from school to work and we look forward to connecting with you again next year from our new home. Our contact details will remain the same so please do reach out.

We will continue to send newsletters from our new home at BSL. As part of this move, your contact information will be transferred to BSL so that they can continue to operate Ticket to Work. This is for the Ticket to Work newsletter you have signed up to.  Your information will only be used for the purposes that it was collected.  If you do not want your information to be transferred to BSL please unsubscribe. There is also an unsubscribe link at the bottom of this newsletter. 
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	Meet Kyal - Business owner of Kyal's Doggy Delights 

Ticket to Work presents Kyal's story. When Kyal was at school he started making treats for his dog Apollo, which led to a successful small business, with thousands of furry customers. This video showcases how connecting a student with disability to the world of work through a collaborative approach can have a positive long term impact for all involved, even dogs. 
Read More
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	Resources for employers 
Make the most of the resources for employers, including an interactive guide, research, information and videos. Ticket to Work have designed these resources to assist employers in getting the right support to give a young person a go. 
Read More
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	Meet Jack - Growing his career in horticulture

Ticket to Work presents Jack's story, showing how he is growing his career in horticulture. This video showcases how connecting a student with disability to the world of work through a collaborative approach can have a positive long term impact for all involved. 
Read More
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	Resources for parents 
Tap into the resources for parents, including an interactive guide, research, information and videos. Ticket to Work have designed these resources to assist parents plan and support their children to achieve a meaningful and fulfilling adult life.

There are also resources for young people, providing a great starting point for young people starting to think about getting a job.

Read More 

























							 










				Contact the Ticket to Work team
Please contact us if you'd like to support Ticket to Work, get involved, or if you'd like more information on anything in this newsletter!
Amy Scott
Partnership and Development Coordinator
Phone: 0491 213 520
Email: Amy@tickettowork.org.au
Ticket to Work website 










				 










				Click here to unsubscribe. 
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